
To Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher, and Members of the Committee on Senate Judiciary  
 
 
I am a resident of Oregon and supporter of sexual assault survivors.  
 
As a survivor, friend to survivors and family member of survivors I understand the struggle and 
hardships already faced by those who have been assaulted.  Restraining orders should be extended in an 
attempt to protect survivors from having to relive the experience any more than they are already 
required to. 
 
My position on this Bill is that I support it and I would like it to get passed. I support SB 482 along with 
it's "-1" amendment. 
 
Thank you for your time and support in passing this bill. 
 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB482

